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THE MANOR NEWSLETTER – Winter Edition  

 

Welcome 2025 
 

Cheers to laughter, joy and new beginnings! 
The Manor Elders, staff and families welcome 

2025 with love and warmth.  

 

 

 

 

Signing in with the Accusheild Kiosk 
In accordance with the Fixing Long-Term Care Act, 2021 and Ontario Regulation 246/22, all visitors to 
the Manor are required to sign in using the Accushield kiosk.  
This ensures compliance with the mandatory visitor log requirements, which include: 

 Visitor’s Name and Contact Information 
 Date and Time of Visit 
 Name of Elder Being Visited 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work together to ensure a safe and 
supportive environment for the Elders, staff and families. 
If staff notice you do not have the name tag on, you will be asked to go sign in. 
If you have any questions about the visiting policy, please contact the administration office for 
assistance. 
 

                         
                        We honour and nurture the dignity of each person. 
 



 

 

 
 

New Recreation & Leisure Supervisor 
Please join us in welcoming Nicole Roegiest as our New Recreation & Leisure 
Supervisor. Nicole comes with experience working in Long Term Care. Nicole’s skills 
and experience will be a great asset to the Manor. 
 

The Manor Auxiliary: Enhancing Comfort & Care for Elders 

At the Manor, the Auxiliary plays a vital role in enriching the lives of the Elders and their families. This 
dedicated group of volunteers work tirelessly to enhance the comfort, care, and provide those extra 
special touches that truly make a difference. 
The Auxiliary’s mission is simple yet profound: to improve the quality of life for Elders through 
thoughtful initiatives and unwavering support. Join us in supporting the Manor Auxiliary by 
volunteering – contact Nicole Roegiest – nicole.roegiest@county-lambton.on.ca  
or 519-336-3720 ext. 5704 
Supporting the Auxiliary's mission is both simple and impactful. Here are some ways to contribute: 

 Drop Off a Donation: Donations can be conveniently dropped off at The Manor’s business 
office. 

 Donate Online: Visit www.lambtoncares.com to make a secure online contribution. 
 Plan Through Your Local Funeral Home: Donations can be arranged through your local 

funeral home as a meaningful tribute. 
 Leave a Lasting Legacy: Consider a charitable bequest to ensure your generosity continues 

to enhance the lives of Elders for years to come. 
Every donation, no matter the size, directly supports the Auxiliary's efforts to provide enhanced 
comfort and care. 

Pet Visiting 

We would like to provide a friendly reminder to all families bringing in their pets and the general 
policies surrounding pet visits. All pets must be on a leash or in a carrier to and from your loved one's 
room. No pets are to roam freely around the home; Visitors must maintain control of their pets at all 
times. Pets are only to visit their loved ones. Although we have animal lovers in the home, only Animal 
Therapy Dogs have the certifications to visit all Elders. Cleaning up after your animals is a must! 
Please be courteous and pick up after your pets, to help keep our property clean. 
All County homes require the visiting animal to have a file on hand with their updated vaccines. This 
can be dropped off to Nicole Roegiest (Recreation and Leisure Supervisor) as she will me managing 
the files. When submitting please note the Elder the pet will be visiting. If the pets do not have 
updated vaccines, they are not to enter the home. This is to protect our Elders, Staff and other visiting 
pets. If you would like a copy of the policies, they are located at the front desk, or can be requested 
from Nicole Roegiest.  
  

Visit our Facebook page to keep up to date on all the exciting things that are happening at The        
Manor.  Like lambtoncares! 

Questions? Comments? Suggestions? Contact Kim Limb, Confidential Support Services Clerk: 
Website: 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

www.lambtoncares.ca 519-336-3720 ext 5702 kim.limb@county-lambton.on.ca 
 


